
My End of Year Reflection 

This is my fourth year at Cherry Tree. I learn a lot in my lesson like Maths, English and PE. I 

like PE because it is fun and I do physical activities like football out of school.  Staff and pupils 

are supportive and caring of everyone at Cherry Tree. Before Cherry Tree, I went to a bad 

primary school but I am now 15 and I have done my Entry Level 3 Speaking and Listening 

units this year. I am aiming for Level 1 in English and Level 1 in Maths next year. I’m coming 

up to my last year at Cherry Tree and it is scary to be leaving in 2026 but I hope to go to 

college to study car mechanics and in the future to open a garage to work on cars and 

motorbikes. I hope not to feel sad or just keep on smiling. Emma speaks to me a lot about 

things in my one-to-one sessions like my family who I really want to see. I like that I can go 

out with Emma to help her. I can learn how to buy things in a shop. This year I have got a 

certificate for the first aid defibrillator training which I am proud of. I also enjoy learning now 

and my peers say I have got a better attitude to my lessons. I am proud of the boy I’m 

becoming. I am more independent with my home life and school. I got to talk to old people at 

the elderly care home we support and I like this. Thank you for the year I’ve had, I’ve had lots 

of fun. 


